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Patriarch Kirill extends condolences to Patriarch
Neophyte of Bulgaria upon the flood
His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia has sent the following message of condolences
to His Holiness Patriarch Neophyte of Bulgaria upon the flood in the country:

 

His Holiness Neophyte

Patriarch of Bulgaria

Metropolitan of Sophia

 

Your Holiness, Beloved in the Lord Brother and Concelebrant:

It has deeply grieved me to learn about the terrible flood which has befallen the region of Varna, taking
away people’s lives, violating the peaceful life of the region and rendering many people roofless.

On behalf of the archpastors and pastors, monastics and the whole Russian Orthodox Church, I would
like to express profound condolences over the tragedy.

If one member suffers, all the members suffer with it (1 Cor. 12:26). Together with the Bulgarian people
of common faith and blood, we grieve for the dead and victims of the flood.

I am ardently praying to God that He may give rest to the souls of all the dead and consolation to those
who have lost their loved ones and that He may grant to your God-loving flock His all-powerful help in
overcoming the consequences of the calamity.

With brotherly love in the Lord,

+ KIRILL

Patriarch of Moscow and All Russia



Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/51351/

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

